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 Elahe Yazdi COMMNT2016/3661/P 29/09/2016  11:30:26  I looked at this application again and thought that it is almost the same as the previous one and there is 

hardly any noticeable change, so my objections remain the same. My flat is directly underneath number 

13A’s balcony on the garden side (at the back) and also the proposed balcony at the garden side outside 

13 in the front is a total intrusion of my privacy, which goes against Camden’s planning guidelines. It is 

only sensible to refuse this planning application again as it is the same as before.
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15 Langland 
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